
December 2019  Special Points  

Of Interest 
 

 Friday is Red, White, 

and Blue day! Make 

RW&B day effortless 

by purchasing BABC 

spirit wear! 

Upcoming Events 

(Month) 

Event date 

Teacher In  
Service Day No 

School 

 

12/20 

Holiday Break 

No School 

12/23-

1/3 

PTA Meeting 1/9 

RWB  
Assembly @ 

2:00pm 

 

1/10 

BAC Meeting 1/16 

Martin Luther 

King Jr. Day 

No School 

 

1/20 

Winter Carnival 2/7 

  

  

 

Email Your PTA  @ 

birchwoodpta@gmail.com 

Check Us Out On FB: facebook.com/BirchwoodABCPTA 

HELLO PARENTS! 

 

 

  -Your PTA  

  

 THANK YOU to all the volunteers who helped and/or donated to the 

Holiday Market. It was a huge success and we were down to bare bones on the 

last day after a reorder of items. We hope everyone enjoys their gifts that the 

children so thoughtfully picked out for their loved ones. This is an event that the 

kids LOVE to be a part of every year so volunteers are important. Also, a big 

thank you to those who have supported our teachers this season through our   

giving tree.  We  know it is appreciated.  

 It is that time to start thinking about and planning our Winter Carnival.  

It will be on February 7th.  We try to keep this event completely FREE to our 

families.  This year we would love to set up a Winter Carnival committee. It 

takes a lot to run an event like this and we could use help in many areas.  If you 

are interested in being apart of this please email us at birchwoodpta@gmail.com   

 In addition to the carnival, it is Birchwood tradition to hold a silent basket 

auction. Teachers will create a basket theme they would like to collect items for 

and wrap beautiful baskets to bid on. During this holiday season keep us in mind 

if you receive a gift that you may just want to pass along to the basket auction or 

baskets themselves. We could use all sizes of baskets/boxes if you are willing to 

donate in that area.  

 Enjoy your winter break and we will see you in the New Year! 

 DON’T FORGET! 

 
The next PTA meeting is January 9 at 

3:45PM in the library.   
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